
Wausau School District Of�ice 
415 Seymour Street 
Wausau, WI 54403 
 
Dear Board Members, 
 
I am writing this letter of recommendation on behalf of Mr. Charles Burger, who is seeking 
a seat on the Wausau School District Board of Education. I have known Charles for the past 
12 years.  He is an active member of his church, an unwavering family man, and a loyal 
friend. 
 
Charles is a lifelong resident of Wausau.  He is a person of integrity and practices what he 
preaches.  From raising apples and bees to countless hours of volunteering for Wausau 
West high school athletics, he puts forth 100% effort in what he does and it shows.  Charles 
was also recently awarded Instructor of the year by the Department of Natural Resources. 
 
As a 20 year NTC Machine Tool Advisory board member and chair, I have long been an 
advocate for advancing opportunities in STEM programs and skilled trades.  The trades are 
vital to the community and state.  His passion for student achievement is evident in all that 
he does, and his leadership will undoubtedly strengthen the district’s tradition of 
excellence. 
 
 
I hold Charles Burger in the highest regard and sincerely believe that he would be an 
excellent choice for the School Board.  
 
Sincerely, 
 

Craig Lange 

General Manager Lange Machine & Tool Company 

Wrestling Official 

Wausau West Graduate 

 

 


